
From: cynthia meyer   
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 9:00 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2MCR public meeting May 17,2022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I strongly support a fixed urban boundary in order to preserve Hamilton’s farm lands and wetlands. 
  
I look to you, to carry this forward and to build urban neighbourhoods where people can know their 
neighbours and walk to where they need to go, that are safe and welcoming, not isolating. This is a great 
opportunity for innovative, creative design that is resilient and humane. Gehl Architects of Copenhagen 
have been doing such inspiring work and developing green areas within an established city. 
We can too! 
Our public transit system must be fully integrated and to do that The HSR MUST BE THE OPERATIRS OF 
THE LRT. That way Hamilton riders can have a seamless connection throughout the city. 
Thank you for allowing me to communicate my wishes to you. 
Cybthia Meyer 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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